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The Philadelphia Health Department reports a total of 5 confirmed and 3 presumed 
cases of measles associated with this outbreak. Currently, 3 of these cases are 
hospitalized with measles.  The Health Department is posting regular updates on the 
City’s website. Check for the latest. 
  
The Health Department has announced that all City Health Centers have the MMR 
vaccine which can protect you from measles. Any child in Philadelphia can receive free 
vaccines at City Health Centers. Call Center Operators can be reached at 215-685-
2933 to set up an appointment. 
 
For a limited time, Health Center 3 (555 S 43rd St.), Health Center 4 (4400 Haverford 
Ave.), and Health Center 5 (1900 N 20th St.) are also offering walk-in MMR 
vaccinations to any Philadelphia resident, Monday through Thursday 10am -12noon and 
1p-3p. 
  
All of these vaccines are free at the City Health Centers. There is no need for an ID, just 
a piece of mail with your address on it will confirm your residency. 

https://phila.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=48732a6251c09f25e0086d47a&id=56c91ca8d8&e=8e4793bd5b
https://phila.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=48732a6251c09f25e0086d47a&id=56c91ca8d8&e=8e4793bd5b

